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October 24, 2017

Mr. Ellis H. McGaughy

Plant Manager

The Chemours Company

22828 NC Highway 87W

Fayetteville, North Carolina 28306-7332

Subject: NPDES NC0003573
Fayetteville Works

Dear Mr. McGaughy:

Over the last month, at the request of the North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
(DEQ), extensive sampling has been performed at the Chemours’ Fayetteville Works facility.
Based on these results, Chemours has agreed to capture additional industrial process wastewater
for offsite disposal from areas where per-and polyfluorinated compounds were detected. Based
on these actions by Chemours to address the concerns expressed in DEQ’s September 5, 2017
letter and the measures that Chemours has taken to comply with the Partial Consent Order dated
September 8, 2017, DEQ has concluded that it is not necessary to suspend Chemours’ NPDES
permit as contemplated in the letter. DEQ will continue to monitor the performance of all
required remedial measures by Chemours.

Sincerely,

Tl

Linda Culpepper
Deputy Director
Division of Water Resources

cc: Michael Johnson, Chemours
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